
Notice of Public Hearing 
 

 

The County of San Mateo Board of Supervisors has scheduled a public hearing on 

proposed water rate and charge increases for County Service Area No. 7 (La Honda). 

The public hearing will be held on Tuesday, May 4, 2021 at 9:00 A.M. in the 

Chamber of the Board of Supervisors, located in the Hall of Justice and 

Records, 400 County Center, Redwood City, California. The meeting will be open 

to the public and anyone interested may appear and be heard on this matter or 

submit a written statement. Due to the uncertainty of the COVID-19 pandemic, the 

Board’s Chamber may be closed for in person public participation. The public should 

check the website of the County Manager/Clerk of Board’s Office at 

https://cmo.smcgov.org/ for updates. 

If you are an account holder or own property in County Service Area No.7, you may 

obtain information about these rate changes from the County of San Mateo 

Department of Public Works, 555 County Center, 5th Floor, Redwood City, telephone 

(650) 363-4100, between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m., Monday through 

Friday or by visiting the Department of Public Works’ website at: 

https://publicworks.smcgov.org/water-services. 
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